
 

 
United States Department of Energy - John Jones & Stephie Jennings                                                    8/17/2012 
Department of Toxic Substances Control – Laura Rainey & Buck King 
 

 
 
Dear DOE/DTSC, 
 
Please consider these ACME comments on the Phase 3 Chemical Sampling of the Subarea 5A within 
AREA IV of the Santa Susana Field Laboratory.  
 
There needs to be sampling on the entrance road to the Radioactive Materials Handling Facility (RMHF) 
as there was open-air storage along this road (Above Photo) and it could have impacted the 
soils/groundwater below the surface of the asphalt. 
 
The Community looks forward to Ensure a Proper Cleanup of the Santa Susana Field Laboratory, it’s 
Related Facilities and their Surrounding Communities. 
 
William Preston Bowling 
Founder ACME 
Aerospace Contamination Museum of Education 
http://www.acmela.org  
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